
Wiltshire Bat Group 
      Guided Bat Walk Along the River Ebble 

Have you ever wondered what the bats are that flit past you on a summer 
evening? Here is your chance to find out. Wiltshire Bat Group is running a 
guided walk along the River Ebble as it runs through Coombe BisseC. The walk 
will be led by Gareth Harris MCIEEM (Wiltshire Bat Recorder) from the WBG, 
ably supported by Coombe BisseC resident Louise Hartgill, who has been 
monitoring the bats at the boCom of her garden for the past three years and 
has idenLfied 11 different species so far! The walk will take place on Friday 
17th May, 8.30pm. MeeLng at (Louise’s house- Riversleigh, Blandford Road) for 
refreshments and an introductory talk. Followed by a dusk walk. Bat detector’s 
will be available for use. Cost £5. Space is limited so book early!  

Contact Laura Loncar on 01725 552 651 


